CONWAY TEACHER NEWS

MARCH 12, 2023

Happy Sunday!

Here's a look at a few things for the week ahead.

We will be having a culture and climate audit on

Tuesday of this week. The audit establishes

measurable goals for improvement and

develops a plan of action to implement

equitable practices based on evidence of
success. This assessment and improvement
planning process will guide school
administrators and teachers in developing

equitable learning communities.

The assessment will examine the school/district equitable practices, policies, organizational culture, and climate as well as whether the school is equipped to meet the diverse needs of the student demographics.

For the audit you will be asked to participate in an interview with one of the team members. While this is not mandatory, your participation is requested and will serve as a valuable piece of the overall picture of improving our school. Please see the interview schedule.

Also, don't forget about PLC meetings this week. All PLC documents should be uploaded in the correct PLC folder.

Lastly, testing season is upon us. To help us prepare for what KSA testing should look like in the building and to help our students prepare for the tests, we will be changing the way that we do this last MAP test of the year. We will basically do a "Stop. Drop. Test.." format. Ms. Little and Ms. McBroom will be sending out the testing schedule shortly. Please adhere to the schedule.

Have a GREAT week!!!